
 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
 
Dear Renaissance Families, 
 
With Governor Whitmer's announcement today we now know that we will 
not return to Renaissance as an entire school community this school year. 
This is sure to bring out a new set of emotions and countless questions. 
Behind the scenes, the Renaissance staff has been working on multiple 
scenarios and this closure was one of those scenarios.  Though we do not 
have all of the details yet, information will be passed on to schools shortly. 
Renaissance is well supported by CMU, our authorizer, MAPSA, Michigan's 
charter school advocacy group, and our RESD, which includes all public 
schools in our county.  We are on top of this and committed to ensuring the 
best possible outcome for our students in this situation.  
 
We will be happy to answer your questions but understand we will need a 
little time to get the information from Lansing and begin to execute the plan. 
We are so thankful for our school community during this time of uncertainty. 
We miss our students and hope everyone is staying safe and staying 
home.  Please watch Seesaw, your email and Facebook for more 
information.  
 
In Partnership,  
Mrs. Bergman 


